
Attention all IBM Retirees 
  
Are you an IBM retiree?  If so, would you like to be reacquainted with other IBM retirees who live in our 
Ballantrae community?  
  
Carolyn Whitaker and Lori Dalton would like to set up a wine and cheese event or a dinner at a local 
restaurant to facilitate this reunion. 
  
If you would like to be added to the invitation list, please email Carolyn Whitaker 
at carolynw999@gmail.com.     Once we know how many people are interested, we will select a venue 
and a date.  We would love to see you.  Please respond by September 30 so we can get started. 
  
And, if you have any IBM friends in our community, please pass the invitation along to them.  We would 
like to see as many retirees as possible. 
  
Looking forward to meeting all of you. 
  
Carolyn Whitaker and Lori Dalton 
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